Residents of Gungahlin, have you heard?

The ACT Government, with apparently no social impact assessment,
has agreed to the establishment of a mosque with a capacity of 500,
to be erected at 140 The Valley Avenue Gungahlin. This 500 capacity
mosque will dominate the viewscape and will impact on you and all
other residents of Gungahlin.

If this mosque is to go ahead, we are concerned about the following:
e Social Impact;
e Traffic and noise;
° Public interest;
* Bulk scale and height.

Honesty and transparency in communicating with others whom your
actions may affect is the accepted way that Australian neighbours treat
each other. This developer and its client, appears to have made little
effort towards this. Therefore, it is doubtful that they will be a good
neighbour to the Gungahlin community.

We urge you to read the Development Application (DA number
201221881), which is now open for comment or objection. You can
inspect the DA online or visit the office of the Environment and
Sustainable Development Directorate at 16 Challis Street Dickson
during normal business hours.

Any objections must be lodged no later than 6t July 2012. If you
do not feel this development is appropriate for your local area then
please act now or else it WILL go ahead.

Please support us in opposing the development of this 500 capacity
mosque. There will be a private closed-door meeting this Sunday
1st of July. Location and time for this important meeting will be
provided only to those who register.

To register for this meeting please email us your full name and
contact details to: ConcernedCitizensofCanberra@gmail.com




